May 29, 1980

Mr. Vahram Arslanyan
259-03 57th Avenue
Little Neck, New York 11362

Dear Mr. Arslanvan:

Thank you for your generous donation of $200.00 (two
hundred dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan
Armenian Cathedral on the occasion of the marriage of Arman
and Agavni (Ani).

We pray that God may bless the couple's life together
and grant them peace and jov alwavs.

With pravers,
Father Khajag Barsamian

Canon Sacrist
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